
The Fairfax-Loudoun Music Fellowship met on Wednesday, May 27, 2020, on Zoom. Many 
members joined the meeting remotely.

Sharon Reck opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. The March minutes were read online and 
approved.

Treasurer’s Report:  Sandy Baker reported a total of $5,849.77 in the checking account. 
Expenses were $500. A donation of $1,000 was received from ChemTreat.

Website: Jeri Bennett is working to make the member directory functional. With Sharon Reck’s 
assistance, she will update the bylaws to reflect that the club must meet only six times a year, 
as approved in May, 2019.

Membership Report:  Melinda McCullah is collecting dues of $50. Members should remit 
payment via the Members Area online or mail a check to Sandy Baker.

Harpsichord:  The instrument is at the Baker home. Mark Pino has reformatted the rental form 
into a Word document that will be updated this summer.

Outreach Committee: Annie Feigles, Rachel Harmatuk, and Claudia Libero have begun to 
serve as a marketing committee for FLMF. They will explore how the club can develop more 
online presence, develop relationships with other music organizations, and reach new teachers. 
There is a need to define the benefits of membership and clarify the mission statement, to show 
how FLMF provides opportunities for students and helps teachers grow their businesses.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 a.m., followed by a discussion online:  How Teachers’ 
Studios Are Coping/Thriving During the Shelter In Place.

Respectfully submitted,
Libby McConnell, FLMF Recording Secretary


